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Dear members, 
 
We have exactly one month left until the start of this year's biggest competition - European Open Cup 
for Children and the XII WKC European Championship for Cadets, Juniors, Seniors and Masters 
from 13th  to 15th  October in the lovely Sicilian/Italian city of Catania. 

The preparations are in full progress. We are very grateful to the Italian federation (FIAM) and their 
wonderful local staff, but especially to the president Mr. Massimo Di Luigi, who is also the Wkc Vice 
president, for allowing us to hold this prestigious competition in such a beautiful location. We are also 
grateful to the municipality of Catania, before all Mr. Enrico Trantino, Mayor, and Mr. Mr. Sergio 
Parisi, the Alderman in charge of Sports of the City of Catania for their cooperation and support. 
 
The registration for the European Open Cup for Children and the XII WKC Championship for Cadets, 
Juniors, Seniors and Masters is now open until September the 30th at:  
https://competitions.wkc-org.net/ 
 
Instructions on how to use the system are published on the WKC official web site:  
https://www.wkc-org.net/ 
 
For any assistance and support regarding the registration you may contact our registration officers to 
the following email address: wkc.catania2023@gmail.com 
Please send the message to this email address and give us the name of your federation or club, 
country, contact person, phone number and your email address in order to obtain the password. 
 
We wish all competitors good preparations for the forthcoming event and hope to meet everybody in 
good health and spirit in Catania. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Marko Nicović 
President 
World Karate Confederation 

 


